Stephen and Susan Butler
3354 Fallbrook Park
Canandaigua, NY 14424

Town of Canandaigua
Planning Board

Canandaigua, NY 14424

Planning Board Members:

We recently received the Notice of Public Hearing for Canandaigua Country Club’s
proposed Subdivision approval.

It is our understanding that the application is being done so that the Country Club will
qualify for a different classification under the Dock and Mooring Laws. We are opposed
to the proposed change for a number of reasons: 1) the change could allow the country
club to install an abundance of boat slips 2) the change could allow the club to operate as
a marina 3) there is already an abundance of unwanted vehicular traffic on our private
drive which would be exacerbated by this change 4) it is an unsuitable and inappropriate
use for the area 5) there is already an overabundance of boat traffic at the north end of the
lake 6) additional dockage will have a deleterious effect on the environment 7) additional
docking creates an attractive nuisance for perching of seagulls and ducks 8 ) additional
dockage could also lead to unsightly storage of boat trailers.
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